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Distribution List 

From: Faculty Research Development Office (FRDO) 

Office of the Vice President for Research  

Subject: NIH:  Nanomaterials Health Implications Research (NHIR): Comprehensive Evaluation of 

Interactions between Engineered Nanomaterials and Biological System (U01) (RFA-ES-15-013) 

Date: August 19, 2015 

Good Morning, 

 

The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting e-mails of interest for the NIH:  Nanomaterials 

Health Implications Research (NHIR): Comprehensive Evaluation of Interactions between Engineered 

Nanomaterials and Biological System (U01)” funding opportunity. The NIEHS Nanotechnology Health 

Implications Research (NHIR) program is being established to gain a better understanding of ENMs-biological 

interactions to guide development of benign ENMs and support safe and sustainable use of nanotechnology. 

The sponsor limits the number of proposals per institution to one. See the following link for further details: 

http://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/rfa-files/RFA-ES-15-013.html 

 

If you are interested in submitting a preliminary proposal please send a statement of interest with a brief abstract 

(maximum 1 page pdf) via e-mail to limited@unm.edu by noon, Friday, August 28, 2015.  Based on the e-mail 

responses received, the Limited Competition Management Team may announce a call for preproposals.  Please 

distribute this notice to departments and individuals whom you believe would be interested.   

  

An optional letter of intent is due on October 30, 2015. The NIH deadline for full proposals is November 30, 

2015. 

 
If you are affiliated with HSC, please contact Corey Ford at 272-6950 for more information. 

http://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/rfa-files/RFA-ES-15-013.html
mailto:limited@unm.edu

